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Melissa Martin joined Peak in 2023 as an Intern and full-time after graduating from 
University of Colorado Denver with her Master’s in Urban Planning in May 2024. She assists 
with NEPA documentation for state and federal transportation projects, including 
alternatives analyses, environmental resource impacts analyses, environmental justice 
evaluation, public involvement, graphic design, and mapping. 

Notable recent projects include Colorado Front Range Passenger Rail station area analysis, 
alternatives analysis, and environmental context reports; I-25 US 36 to 104th, and the I-270 
Improvements Environmental Impact Statement. 


